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William Street 
Reserve upgrade
Bayside City Council is seeking feedback on a plan to upgrade William Street Reserve.

The upgrade is part of Council’s $162 million four year plan to deliver on the priorities  
of the Bayside community including improving facilities for organised sport as well as  
informal recreation.

The upgrade  
plan includes

1 	New sportsground 
lighting to allow sports 
players to train safely 
during weekday twilight 
and evenings 

2 	A new modern pavilion 
sited more centrally in  
the reserve including 
public toilets, female 
friendly change rooms 
and all abilities access

3 	Renewed cricket nets

4 	Renewed playground

•	 Landscaping and  
tree planting

•	 The dog off-leash status 
and existing basketball 
court will be retained as 
part of the upgrade. 

Artist impression of proposed upgrade

More information
Drop-in session
Saturday 9 September 2017 
10am–11am 
William Street Reserve Pavilion

Bayside City Council staff and sportsground 
lighting engineers will be available to answer 
questions and provide more information.

Contact  
www.bayside.vic.gov.au/haveyoursay 
Sara Townsend 
Tel 9599 4318 
stownsend@bayside.vic.gov.au
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